ATT Admission Ceremonies

23 August 2022

After such a long absence, we were delighted to hold our first face-to-face admission
ceremonies for new ATT members since 2019.

On one of the (at the time) hottest days in June, we welcomed 117 new members to
two admission ceremonies held in the lovely setting of the Law Society’s Hall in
Chancery Lane, London.

Following the formal ceremony where new members were presented with their
certificates by the then ATT President, Richard Todd, new members and their guests
were invited to a reception where they mingled with members of Council and Head
Office Staff, as well as using the opportunity to network and take informal
photographs.
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